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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 3501. 

 

Oregon must protect the public interest in water right transfer decisions, as public 

interest reflects the needs and values of all Oregonians. As a state known for it's 

pristine natural resources, I'm appalled that you are considering prioritizing private 

interests in such a way that could irrevocably damage fish, wildlife, and water quality.  

 

I strongly urge you to oppose HB 3501! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Shelby Danzer 


